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December 10, 2014 
 
Barrie L. McKay 
Questar Gas Company 
333 South State Street 
P.O. Box 45360 
Salt Lake City, UT 84145-0360 
 
Re: Docket No. 14-057-27 In the Matter of the Application of Questar Gas Company to Change 

the Infrastructure Rate Adjustment 
 
Dear Mr. McKay, 
 
On November 26, 2014, the Commission issued a letter approving the updated tariff sheets filed with 
the Commission by Questar Gas Company (“Questar”) on November 25, 2014, with an effective date 
of December 1, 2014. On December 8, 2014, Questar filed a Submission of Replacement Tariff 
Sheets (“Submission”) to correct the Infrastructure Rate Adjustment in the distribution non-gas cost 
portions of Questar’s Utah TS and FT-1 rate schedules to reflect a corrected infrastructure adder 
demand charge.  
 
Questar indicates that it explained the change in calculation to the demand charge to the Division of 
Public Utilities (“Division”) and the rates have been reviewed for accuracy. Questar further indicates 
it is authorized to represent that the Division does not oppose Commission approval of the tariff 
sheets included with the Submission and the rates set forth therein, on an interim basis, subject to the 
Division’s audit.  
 
Based on the foregoing and for good cause shown, the Commission approves the updated tariff 
sheets included with the Submission filed with the Commission on December 8, 2014, with an 
effective date of December 1, 2014. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#262475 

  


